
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 11, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 870 
RE: Planned EDI Maintenance Window on May 15, 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Pacer Stacktrain will have a planned EDI maintenance window on Tuesday, May 15, 2007, for 
approximately two hours beginning 05:00 PDT; 07:00 CDT; 08:00 EDT. This will impact all 
inbound and outbound EDI between Pacer Stacktrain and the following rail carriers: Union Pacific, 
KCSM and CSX.  
 
During this time, all orders submitted by customers via fax, website, and EDI will be captured and 
stored, then transmitted to these rail carrier immediately upon conclusion of the maintenance 
window. 
 
Please note that tracking and tracing information will not be updated until the conclusion of the 
maintenance window. All other applications on our website will be minimally impacted.   
 
Customers are encouraged to submit any rail billing at least two hours prior to the start of the 
maintenance window. 
 
We appreciate your business.  
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